
  

January   8,   2021   
  

Dear   Families,   
  

RE:   Return   to   in-person   classes   on   Monday,   January   11   
  

I   hope   you   had   a   restful   and   peaceful   Christmas   break.   We   have   enjoyed   seeing   our   students   and   sta�   engaged   in   
Temporary   Online   Learning   this   week,   and   we   are   very   excited   to    welcome   all   students   from   Kindergarten   to   
Grade   12   back   to   the   classroom   on   Monday,   January   11    as   directed   by   the   Provincial   Government.   
  

As   we   return   to   the   classroom,   we   want   to   remind   families   of   the   importance   of   being   diligent   with   our   health   
protocols   so   our   focus   can   be   on   teaching   and   learning.   This   includes:   

● Keeping   your   child   home   if   they   have   had   risk   of   exposure   or   are   exhibiting   symptoms.   We   encourage   
families   to   remain   vigilant   and   use   the    Daily   Health   Checklist    before   sending   your   child   to   school   each   
morning.   

● We   will   continue   our   enhanced   cleaning   protocols,   hand   sanitation,   mask   requirements   and   many   other   
changes   that   were   implemented   at   the   beginning   of   the   school   year   as   the   health   and   safety   of   our   students   
and   sta�   continues   to   be   a   top   priority.   

● We   encourage   families   to   visit   our   Division    website    that   has   the   most   current   and   up   to   date   information.   
  

We   appreciate   your   support   and   understanding   during   these   challenging   times.   We   wish   all   of   our   families   the   very   
best   in   2021.   We   truly   hope   it’s   not   long   before   we   are   able   to   return   to   more   normal   operations.   In   the   meantime,   
please   take   care.  
  

Sincerely,   

  
  

Chad   Erickson   
Superintendent   of   Schools   
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dv7Sr_IcRPyEkPvjGuzdd71B8CDMOACG/view
http://www.rdpsd.ab.ca/SchoolReEntry.php

